
GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM  

AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
DATE OF MEETING:   December 8, 2015 

 

TITLE: Recognition of Amphitheater High School – Super Bowl High School Honor Roll   

 
________________________________________________________________________________ 

BACKGROUND:    
 

Tonight we welcome Amphitheater High School into the Super Bowl High School Honor Roll Community. 

 

As part of the NFL Foundation’s Super Bowl 50 celebration, the NFL is celebrating players and coaches from 

the past 49 Super Bowls and their high schools by sending a commemorative Golden Football, produced by 

Wilson, to the high school of every player or head coach who was on an active roster in a Super Bowl.  

Amphi is one of 2,000 high schools across the nation being named to the Super Bowl High School Honor Roll 

this year.  

 

As a member of this special group, Amphi High was presented with the Golden Football in honor of Riki 

Ellison, a 1978 graduate of Amphitheater High School.  Ellison was a two-time Super Bowl Champion with 

the 49ers and played his final three seasons in the NFL with the Raiders.  He won a National Championship 

with the USC Trojans in 1978 and was part of Amphi’s State Championship team in 1975. 

 

Tonight we recognize Amphitheater High School for being named to the Super Bowl High School Honor 

Roll.  

 

  

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

RECOMMENDATION:   
This is presented for the Board’s information and recognition.  
 

 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

INITIATED BY:                                                     
      

                                                                  
________________________________________________________________________________ 
Amy Sharpe, Director of Community Relations                                Date:   December 4, 2015   

          

 

                ___________________________ 
                Patrick Nelson, Superintendent 

 


